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November 20, 2013               VIA EMAIL pgmc@toronto.ca 
 
Ms. Nancy Martins, Administrator 
Planning and Growth Management Committee 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
10th Floor, West Tower 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Ms. Martins: 
 
RE:  Toronto Official Plan Amendment No. 231 – 1650 The Queensway     
 
We are the planning consultants for Humberview Partners (“Humberview”), owners of the property at 
1650 The Queensway (“the subject property”) in the former City of Etobicoke. We have previously 
submitted comments on the Toronto Official Plan Amendment/Municipal Comprehensive Review 
process on September 17, 2013. We have reviewed the most recent draft of Official Plan Amendment 
No. 231 and it appears that City Staff have not changed their recommendations with respect to the 
policies with which we had concern. We continue to maintain our position as set out in our September 
17, 2013 letter which is attached for your convenience.  
 
Please provide the undersigned with notice of any decision or any further consideration of this matter, 
including the passing of any Official Plan Amendment in this regard. 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to call me at (416) 364-5926. 
 

 
Sincerely, 
THE LAKESHORE GROUP 
 

 
 
Nima Kia 
MANAGER 
 
c.c 
Official Plan Review Team - opreview@toronto.ca 
Greg Campbell, Humberview Partners 
Rick Pennycooke, The Lakeshore Group 








